James Cleverly AM

Chairman of the London Fire and Emergency

Planning Authority Date: 26 March 2015
C/o City Hall

The Queen’s Walk

More London

London SE1 2AA

Dear James
Disposal of the former fire station site at Southwark

| am delighted to inform you that Hadston has increased its bid for the former fire station site at
Southwark so as to enable me to proceed with my plans for part of the site to be used for a school.

| know that this also represents the desired outcome for LFEPA Members and the local borough so

* | trust the sale to Hadston can proceed without interruption and according to the timetable set out
in the enclosed direction.

| also enclose a letter of comfort which should be viewed as a binding commitment from the office

of the Mayor of London ~ a commitment which naturally will be honoured in full both by me as the
current Mayor and by future Mayors.

Yours ever,

Boris Johnson
Mayor of London
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